Club Improvement Day - A Real Success
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Thanks to everyone that supported the Club Improvement Day this Saturday, it was a real
success with a good turnout from Players, Social members and Committee members alike. The
team that came along from

Cricket Scotland provided fantastic support

so a really big thank you to Con de Lange, Richie Berrington, Katie McGill, Haris Aslam, Rylan
Brown and Simon Smith who supported the club as part of the Jewson CricketForce
recognition. The West Lothian Courier photographer also appeared on the day so hopefully a
good start of season write up will appear.

A lot was achieved during the day both inside and outside the club, the new patio area has been
built and the inside of the club has been spruced up with a new coat of paint, although there is
still some extra work to be done on this. More importantly the TV and audio set up has been
fixed!

We do hope you will come along and enjoy the improved facilities at the Beer Festival on
the weekend of 15th April, if you want to attend on Friday night be quick as only 4 tickets
are left. The Saturday and Sunday tickets are available on the day and if the sun is shining the
new picnic tables are going to be very popular!

Thanks again to all those who helped, it was really powerful seeing everyone pulling
together for the club and living our motto of - One Shirt. One Team. One Club.




